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This Week
Parents’ Evening: Our next parents’ evening will take place via Zoom video call 

between 4-6pm on Wednesday 6th November in the same manner as previous 

recent parents’ evenings. Please book your appointment time via eSchools. 

Booking is open from 1pm today, Friday 25th October and is open until 12pm on 

Monday 4th November.

World Food Day Food Bank: Thank you to everyone who donated to our food 

bank, we have collected a brilliant hamper which some of our students will soon 

deliver to a local food bank.

Christmas Carol Concert: This year’s Seniors Christmas Carol Concert will be 

held at St. John’s church in Broadbridge Heath on Friday 6th December from 

10.15-11.30. All parents/carers are welcome to join us.

Arrival/Departure Times: Thank you to everyone who has been adhering to the 

new arrival and departure times of 9am and 3pm for parents/carers. It has 

made a huge difference to our students making the most of their learning time 

and staff have been able to attend meetings and prepare for the following day, 

to the benefit of all our children.

Autism Support Event: Please see the attached poster for details of a talk by 

Ellie Taylor-Burr.

Kangaroos Early Years: Please see the attached poster about Kangaroos Early 

Years events.

FACE Family Advice: Please see the attached flyers from FACE Family Advice 

about their upcoming events.

Toy Library Light Party: Please see the attached poster for Brighton Road 

Baptist Church’s upcoming Toy Library party.

Letters Home
Divers Class: Teacher changes details letter. (Sent by email.)

Yoimoji of the Week: 

Waffles
This week’s Yoimoji was Waffles 

the motivated fox. We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese 

words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see 

our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
James, Cavers: Working hard at Outreach.

Rameez, Cavers: Using his ALB to communicate what he needs in class this week.



Class News from Trailblazers
Trailblazers class have had a fantastic start to the year! This term’s topic is 'Britain At War' so we 

had an exciting trip to Horsham Museum, looking at artefacts from the Second World War and how 

this looked as a resident of Horsham at the time. We have also focussed on 'healthy eating', making 

simple recipes that ensure we are getting our vitamins and minerals!
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